
Correction to the call for applications for the UAM Tomás y Valiente 2023 
Contract Program 

Having noticed an error in the Tomás y Valiente 2023 call, which aims to incorporate Spanish 
and international researchers with an outstanding career in the areas of Arts 
and Humanities, Social and Legal Sciences, “Annex I: STRATEGIC PRIORITY RESEARCH 
LINES" is modified.

WHERE IT SAYS: 
“Department of Public Law and Legal Philosophy 

1. Administrative Law
2. Constitutional Justice
3. Ecclesiastical National Law
4. Finance and Tax Law
5. Public International Law and European Union Law
6. Legal philosophy”.

SHOULD STATE: 
“Department of Public Law and Legal Philosophy 
1. Administrative Law
2. Constitutional Justice

3. Ecclesiastical National Law
4. Public International Law and European Union Law
5. Legal philosophy”.

In Cantoblanco, as of the date of the electronic signature below. 

The President of the Governing Council 
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